
For More Information, Contact:

Brian C. Slack, Principal Transportation Planner

bsla@co.ulster.ny.us

Or Visit: http://ulstercountyny.gov/planning/planning/active-studies/kingston-signage-wayfinding-plan

CONNECTING KINGSTON: A WAYFINDING SIGNAGE MASTER PLAN
PUBLIC MEETING

Kingston is embarking on the development of a 
new wayfinding system that will update and replace 
existing directional signs. Ulster County Executive 
Michael P. Hein, Chairman of the Ulster County 
Transportation Council (UCTC), in cooperation with 
City of Kingston Mayor Steven T. Noble invites you to a 
public meeting on how to use wayfinding signage to 
make our city more accessible and easier to navigate 
by car, walking, and bicycling. 

Local residents and business owners are encouraged 
to attend.

Thursday
June 28, 2018
6:00-8:00 p.m.

What is Wayfinding?You’re Invited:

Old Dutch Church
Bethany Meeting Hall
272 Wall St, Kingston, NY 
12401

Michael P. Hein,
County Executive 

Chairman

•	 Navigation Tools for Driving, Walking and Biking
•	 Signage to Increase Accessibility
•	 A Resource to Discover Attractions & 
       Community Assests

UCTC has hired MERJE, a nationally recognized design 
firm with specific expertise in Community Wayfinding 
to lead the effort. MERJE has planned and designed 
over 80 wayfinding systems both nationally and 
internationally. 

Example: Missoula, MT Pedestrian Directional Example: Asheville, NC Vehicular Directional


